Railway Recruitment Cell
Eastern Railway
56, C.R. Avenue
Kolkata-700012

RRC/ER/GDCE/01/2023(275) ' dated 02.04.2024

IMPORTANT NOTICE FOR CANDIDATES

GDCE Notification RRC/ER/GDCE/01/2023

For various post of critical safety category

The notification no. RRC/ER/GDCE/01/2023 with date of publication on
RRC/ER official website on 25.07.2023 is hereby withdrawn due to
administrative reason and consequently stands cancelled. In this context all
subsequent notices and information related to above mentioned notification also
stands cancelled.

It is pertinent to note that any claim made on the basis of above mentioned
notification of GDCE for various post or subsequent notices will not be
entertained as it stands withdrawn and cancelled. RRC/ER regrets inability to
entertain any correspondence from candidates regarding the matter in question.

Sd/-
Chairperson RRC-ER




